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June 30, 2012 

 
 

Hon. Bill Rosendahl  (Councilman.Rosendahl@lacity.org) 

John Mukree, General Manager, Recreation and Parks Department (John.Mukree@lacity.org),  

Sue Kaplan, Walk Street Neighborhood Association (Sakaplan@ca.rr.com 

 

RE:  Millwood Walk Street Association/Walk Path Maintenance  

 

Dear Councilman Rosendahl,  Mr. Mukree and Ms. Kaplan: 

 

On June 19, 2012, the Venice Neighborhood Council passed the following motion: 

 

MOTION : WHEREAS, the Milwood Walk Street Neighborhood has for years not known which City 

of Los Angeles Department has responsibility for walk-path maintenance and improvements in the 

area; and 

WHEREAS, the Milwood Walk Street Neighborhood has recently been informed by City officials that 

such walk street maintenance and improvement are the responsibility of Los Angeles Department of 

Recreation & Parks but the Department of Recreation and Parks has not been responsive to requests 

from the community to accept such responsibility nor to designate an employee to be a point of 

contact for the community and; 

WHEREAS, the neighborhood has not received any formal notification from the City of Los Angeles 

as to the responsibility for their walk-paths, 

 

THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Venice Neighborhood Council and the community receive 

formal notification prior to July 17, 2012 from the City of Los Angeles as to the City Department 

responsible for maintenance and improvement of the walk-paths in the Millwood Walk Street 

Neighborhood in Venice, and that such notification include Department contact information, the name 

and title of the person responsible for community contact, and the terms of such responsibility. 

 

This motion shall be forwarded to LA City Council District 11 Representative Bill Rosendahl and the 

Los Angeles Department of Recreation and Parks and the Venice Walk Streets Neighborhood 

Association. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Linda Lucks 

President 

 

Cc: Board@Venicenc.org  
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